
 

 
 

Friday 13th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Another brilliant week at Fellgate. This year we have welcomed 30 new children and families into our school. 

Our new starters have settled in brilliantly and this has been helped by our fantastic staff and children making 

everyone feel welcome and helping them to follow the rules and routines of the school. This week Attendance 

at 96% is a great start to the year and everyone has been on time! Next week we look forward to our “Meet 

the Team” sessions. Please, please come along. It is a brilliant opportunity for you to see where and how your 

child spends their day. A huge thank you to our parents and carers – our attendance is 96% again for 2 weeks 

running. Let’s keep this up. Thank you also for sending your children in looking so smart in their uniforms! I 

couldn’t be a happier Head Teacher! 

 

Mrs Tones’ phrase of the week This week our phrase of the week was “teamwork.” Team work is also our 

value of the week. It underpins everything we do at Fellgate. We all believe that everyone achieves more when 

they work together.  Well done to our stars of the week who are fantastic team players and help to make our 

school a safe and happy place to learn and make friends.  

 

We have 3 parent governor vacancies. Please see the letter that was shared on class dojo this morning. There 

are paper copies in the school office. If you would like to be a parent governor, please send your nominations 

to me by 3.30pm on Friday 27th September. 

 

Pupil voice. Next week we will be electing our school councillors, head pupils and digital leaders. I 

look forward to announcing them. 

 

Get up! Get in! Get on!  

A great start to our new year with 96% whole school attendance again! A big well done to our classes Rowans, 

Oaks, Birches and Chestnuts! All with 100%.  

 

Acorns – 97% Sycamores – 91% Elms – 98% Oaks – 97% 

Rowans – 100% Maples – 100% Cherries – 95% Chestnuts – 88% Birches – 93% 

 

Our stars of the week  

 

Acorns Emanuel for a fantastic week in school and helping others in his class. 

Rowans Lilly for playing with her peers and working towards achieving a goal 

together. Lilly always shows an interest in what her peers are 

doing. Well done Lilly!!  

Sycamores Isaac For working well in a team, supporting and helping others during 

P.E. 

Maples Kyle For always taking turns and sharing with his friends 

Cherries Ben for excellent teamwork. Ben is considering the feelings of his 

friends much more and is playing so kindly in class and at 

playtimes 

Elms Ashton For always helping others and for trying his best at everything 



 

 
 

Chestnuts Jude for being a great role model and welcoming our new friends in 

class. 

Oaks Joshua For being a great team player, working hard and giving 100% 

Birches Benyson S for excellent behaviour and attitude since joining Birches class. 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend everyone! Look forward to seeing you all back on Monday! 

 

Mrs Tones, Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


